
Strategy Presentations Heavenly Japan: Inheriting Heavenly Fortune 

Eiji Tokuno
January 8, 2021 
Chair of heavenly Japan's Cheoneuiwon 

Dear Cheon Il Guk leaders: Happy New Year! First, on Heavenly 

Parent's and True Parents' successful foundation, we will begin 

Canaan's new seven-year cosmic course for the realization of a 

unified heavenly world. I am infinitely grateful for this. I sincerely 

say thank you to Heavenly Parent and True Parents, and once again 

extend my best wishes to leaders and blessed families around the 

world. I am the director of Cheoneuiwon Japan, and my name is Eiji 

Tokuno. This year I will again be at your service. After our wishes 

and resolutions for the New Year, I would like to present to you, in 

four points, what we are committed to achieving. 

First, the secret of victory is to unite completely with True Mother. In 

other words, it involves inheriting immense heavenly fortune through 

God's only daughter, the True Mother. Therefore, to fulfill her 

wishes, we will be inspired by True Mother's heart and determination 

and how she thinks; in other words, we are to be in perfect harmony 

with True Mother and united completely with her. With this secret of victory in mind, we are determined 

to achieve victory absolutely. 

Second, as the director of Cheoneuiwon Japan and with a parent's heart, I give my full support to the 

second-generation leaders established by Heaven, especially the continental leader Sang-Il Bang; the 

president of the Family Federation, Tomihiro Tanaka; the president of UPF-Japan, Masayoshi Kajikuri 

and to the representatives of the third generation, in particular the continental vice-leader Hiroaki 

Takeuchi. All together, we will give our best for the total restoration of Japan. 

Third, as the director of the Japan branch of the HJ Cheonju CheonBo Training Center, we will raise 

awareness among all blessed families to effect the liberation and blessing of their ancestors. We will 

ensure that they fulfill their mission as heavenly tribal messiahs, and we will accompany them until they 

become victorious CheonBo families. 

Fourth, on November 30 of this year, we will be celebrating the thirtieth anniversary of True Parents' visit 

to North Korea. Also for the great providential event scheduled for February next year, we will give our 

best, and we will give our full support for the restoration of Korea and the peaceful reunification on the 

Korean Peninsula. 

I have just presented our main resolutions for this new year. To enable Japan, the mother nation of the 

providence, to fulfill her mission and responsibilities, I will give my best as the director of Cheoneuiwon. 

I will always be at your service. 

Thank you. 


